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We will shortly be inspecting acute services in Bath and surrounding 

areas and want to hear your experiences of services provided by the 

Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust. 

You can tell us by:  

Emailing enquiries@cqc.org.uk  

Calling 03000 616161 or  

Completing an online form at Share your experience | CQC 

 

CQC is the independent regulator of all health 
and social care in England. We are given 

powers by the government to register, monitor 
and inspect all health and care services 

Tell us about  
your care  

mailto:enquiries@cqc.org.uk
http://www.cqc.org.uk/share-your-experience-finder

